
  

Welcome to the October 2021 Edition of Participate! 

Follow FGG on Facebook • Twitter • Instagram • YouTube • LinkedIn 
 

 

Joanie Evans, Co-President 

   

  

Sean Fitzgerald, Co-President 



   

 

This month.. 

...Was quite an eventful one and we had a lot of decisions to make, especially with the 
postponement of Gay Games Hong Kong from November 2022 to November 2023. More 
details are below and on the latest ‘Coffee with GGHK’ webinar. 

We’ve also been busy organizing our first face-to-face Annual General Assembly in two 
years!  

Because of current COVID restrictions, we have decided to move the AGA from Hong 
Kong to Brighton, UK. It will begin at 9:00 AM on Monday 8 November 2021 and take 
place at Brighton Mercure Seafront Hotel, 149 Kings Road, Brighton, BN1 2PP, United 
Kingdom.  

Meetings will last until 5:00 PM Friday 12 November 2021. 

Register for it here. 

We also understand that some members of the General Assembly will be unable to travel 
due to COVID restrictions in their home countries. We will therefore continue to offer 
virtual participation. To maintain the integrity of the Site Selection process, we are putting 
in some safeguards for those voting in Site Selection to attend the presentations, whether 
in person or virtually. Please review the 2026 Site Selection Voting Protocols 
document here to maintain your voting eligibility. 



This is when we will be announcing the presumptive host of our Gay Games in 2026. 

Looking forward to seeing those who can make it. 
 

 

   

  

   

 

Leviathen Hendricks 

Tribute Evening 

SAVE THE DATE 



  

Friday December 17th at 7PM GMT 



Virtually 

& 

linking Out For Sport the EGLSF & Gay Games 

for a global evening of celebration 

on his birthday. 

More information to come. 

SAVE THE DATE 

Gay Games 11 Update 



  

‘Postponed to 2023: What Now’ Webinar Recording 

FGG Presidents Joanie Evans and Sean Fitzgerald joined GGHK Co-Chairs Dennis Philipse 
and Lisa Lam on the latest ‘Coffee with Gay Games’ webinar. They discussed the decision to 
postpone the event to 2023 and the important reasons behind why the decision was made 
early. As well as the exciting next steps for the event. 

Watch the recording of the webinar on our YouTube channel. 



Thank you for your support! 

The decision to delay Gay Games 11 Hong Kong by a year to November 2023, due to the 
unpredictable progression of COVID variants and the corresponding travel restrictions that 
continue to make it challenging for participants from around the world to make plans to travel 
to Hong Kong, was not taken lightly. the overwhelmingly positive responses that we've 
received from FGG Member Organizations, participants, partners, media and the community 
has buoyed us. Thanks to our 200+ strong GGHK volunteer team, and each and every one of 
you for your continued support of GGHK. Bring on 2023!  

  

Thanks to many FGG Member Organizations for their feedback 
 

 



   

  

   

  

   

 



   

  

   

  

   

 

Here is a snapshot of some of the international media coverage 



  

Want to learn more about GGHK or have any questions? 

• Check out our website 

• Follow our social media channels @GayGamesHK2022 

• Contact our Customer Experience Team for any questions hello@gghk2022.com 

Watch recordings of our monthly webinars on our Youtube channel 
 

 



  

Partner 

 

  

  

Donate 

 

  

  



Volunteer 

 

 

  

Pre-Register 

 

  

  

Funding Support 

 

  



  

Become A Champion 

 

 

Marketing 

Pick Your Fave Pix - Gay Games 40th Anniversary Photo Exhibit Coming to Hong Kong 

At the Festival Village in Hong Kong, a Gay Games 40th Anniversary photo exhibition 
will be presented. It will feature iconic images from every Gay Games, since the very 
first in 1982. Whether you’ve participated in all of the Gay Games or if Hong Kong is 
your first, you will find this visual retrospectives fascinating. Now, you have an 
opportunity to help choose some of the photos! 

One of the categories of photos will show celebrities and other famous people who 
have appeared in the Gay Games. One of these is international Singer, songwriter, 
actress, and activist Cyndi Lauper. Cyndi performed at the Closing Ceremony of Gay 
Games VII in Chicago held at Wrigley Field in 2006. 

Catch future issues of “Participate!” for additional voting polls on your favorite photos. 

Finally, if you have any of your own Gay Games photos you'd like to contribute to the 
FGG's online archives, please send them to marketing@gaygames.net  

* 



  

SMILE... and help the Gay Games Change the World! 

Do you shop Amazon.com? You can make a quick change to your account and every dollar 
you spend will support the Federation of Gay Games mission to promote equality in and 
through sport and culture! 

On your first visit to AmazonSmile (smile.amazon.com), you are prompted to select a 
charitable organization from Amazon’s list of eligible organizations. You can change your 
selection at any time. 

To change your charitable organization: 

• Sign in to smile.amazon.com on your desktop or mobile phone browser. 
• From your desktop, go to Your Account from the navigation at the top of any page, 

and then select the option to Change your Charity. Or, from your mobile browser, 
select Change your Charity from the options at the bottom of the page. 

• Search for Federation of Gay Games” to select the FGG as the charitable organization 
to support. 

For more information about the AmazonSmile program, go to http://smile.amazon.com/about. 

NOTE: This program may or may not be available when shopping from your country. Please 
check on your end. 

* 

Share your stories of Participation, Inclusion and Personal BestTM with the hashtag #gaygames 

Since the first Gay Games in 1982, the Federation of Gay Games mission promotes equality in and through sport and culture and 
ensures that the Gay Games, the world’s largest sports and culture festival open to all, take place every four years under the 
founding principles of Participation, Inclusion, and Personal BestTM. 

Copyright © 2018 Federation of Gay Games, All rights reserved. You have received this email newsletter because you agreed to 
receive communications from the Federation of Gay Games or subscribed to the Participate! newsletter. 
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